
Information on Curling Fees and Application  

 The membership application identifies the total of all fees that are due based on the 

number of rounds you will curl. These fees include the following: a) an ice rental amount, 

which has increased due to higher operating costs; b) a building development fee of $25 

to cover upgrades to equipment and renovations required in future years with a reduction 

to $15 for those who only curl for one round (no change from last year); c) a $10 food 

voucher redeemable for food and coffee at the Club; and d) a Curl Manitoba fee of $10 

(no change from previous years).  

 Spares must register but pay their fees at the end of each round at $8 per game for the 

number of games played during that round. 

 The Social Fee of $10 applies only to those who are not curling/sparing but wish to 

retain seniority and receive information on events, such as meetings and luncheons which 

they can attend.  

Please note the following: 

1. If you register to play as a regular curler in more than one league at the Pembina 

Curling Club you are required to pay the Building Development fee, the Food 

Voucher fee, and the Curl Manitoba fee to each league. However, these fees are 

payable only once so if you paid these fees to more than one league, you are eligible for 

a refund for amounts paid more than once. Details on how to claim your refund if you 

curl in more than one league will be provided after league play begins. 

2. Registration requires the submission of two signed forms in addition to the 

application. One is the Waiver and Release from Liability and a copy of this is attached. 

The second is a Declaration of Compliance COVID-19 form. The form used last year is 

attached for information but there may be changes in the form as the COVID protocols 

to be followed by the Pembina Curling Club will be consistent with provincial 

policies and guidelines.    

3. Please answer all questions that apply to you on the application form and return 

your application using one of the options noted at the bottom of the registration 

form. Please include a signed copy of the PCC Waiver and Release from Liability 

form with your application. You may wish to wait on the COVID-19 Declaration 

form until you hear from us about whether the current form will be revised.  

4. The in-person registration date is September 7
th

 between 1:00 and 2:30 PM at the 

Pembina Curling Club. Other options for registration are noted on the Registration Form. 

5. The tentative dates for the four rounds of league play are: Round 1- October 3 to 

November 7; Round 2-November 9 to December 19; Round 3 – December 21 to 

February 1; Round 4 - February 3 to March 10. The Last Chance Bonspiel dates are 

March 13 to 24. 

6. The 2022-23 semi-annual meeting of our league is scheduled for September 27
th

 between 

1:00 and 2:30 PM at the Pembina Curling Club. 


